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With the decision looming on the fate of Bowes Field Ongar | felt | had to voice
my feelings on your proposal. Since the proposal of the development was first
brought to our notice we have not had any communication with Epping Forest
only hearsay and rumour. As you see from the address above the proposed
housing estate will affect me and my fellow residents greatly. Have you given
any consideration to the people who actually live here, how your plans will
affect them? Firstly there will be the noise pollution whilst they build this
estate, how close will these houses be to our own properties taking light and
privacy? Not once have you given us any examples of what our future outlook
will be. Where will the entrance and exit be to this development? The main
roads are already so busy it takes an age to drive through our town at peak
times.

Then there are the practicality’s of yet more residents coming into our small
town. The local doctor’s surgery cannot cope now with the ever increasing
population of our town. Parents cannot get their young children into the local
school of their choice.

It is so sad that our small market town is gradually disappearing under
concrete. It seems wherever there is a piece of land where people live pleasant
harmonious lives somebody who doesn’t even live in the area comes along and
makes a decision which has no impact on them and spoils it.




